
Accrediting  agency  head
stepping down
January 7, 2016
Daniel Aleshire, a former faculty member at Southern Baptist Theological
Seminary,  has  announced  plans  to  retire  as  executive  director  of  the
Association of Theological Schools no later than June 2017.

Read it at Baptist News Global.
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